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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to write to you to let you know that we have the opportunity to be part of the DfE’s 

trial for free childcare and breakfast club for children in Reception – Year 6. This breakfast club will 

be based in the infant hall of the school. It will run from 8:30am each day and children can come in 

and have some breakfast before heading into class. 

We will require you to book your child into this provision to ensure we have enough breakfast and 

staff to supervise. Parents/Carers should send an email to reserve a place by 1pm of the Friday of 

the previous week you would like your child to come along.  Emails should be sent to 

freebreakfastclub@ourladyrosary.org.uk, stating your child’s name and the days you would like 

him/her to come for the following week. 

Our wrap-a-round paid provision that starts from 7:45am is remaining in place, there will be no 

changes to this service provided. Places should continue to be booked for this provision by emailing 

wraparound@ourladyrosary.org.uk. 

The free breakfast club provision with begin on Monday 28th April, please ensure you email school to 

book your child a place for the first week by Friday 11th April 2025. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs White    Mrs M Graham 

Head of School    Executive Headteacher 
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